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Hello again, I hope you are well and surviving January.

We hope that those of you Remote Learning are finding Google Classroom accessible. I have tried to pop into classes during live Meets in the morning and it is great to see you all at home at your monitors with your headphones on, the wonders of technology balanced with the frustrations of technology! I recognise that we are all doing our best in the most difficult circumstances.

Feedback has been good with almost all saying that there is plenty to do and learn and it is so nice to see classmates and staff on a daily basis again. We have a Remote Learning bar on the website with expectations listed as a guide for you. Most importantly, try to keep all learning positive, avoid battles and learn when the situation allows.
If access to a tablet or laptop is an issue for your child then please contact the school office as we will be allocated a small grant to help with IT for families during this time and the Free School Meal vouchers will begin next week.

We are so sorry that we are not seeing everybody in school and we miss you all and hope to be back together as our Gomeldon School family again in the not too distant future.

I shall try a Zoom assembly next week at 2.00pm for all to attend!!
Paddy Macey is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: My Meeting

Time: Jan 22, 2021 02:00 PM London

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/92795898699?pwd=M1dtbkNiTXlyN3hZcW84S01RQXRGQT09

Meeting ID: 927 9589 8699

Passcode: 158388
Hope to see you there,

Please stay safe and well,

Mr PJG Macey and team


